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CANCER SCREENING NOTICE

HB 253, now Act 554, passed in the 2024 legislature which provides that municipalities, 
cities, and fire districts must provide cancer screenings for active and retired firefighters 

across the state of Louisiana beginning in 2025. These screenings will cover the 
following organs: colon, lung, bladder, oral, thyroid, skin, blood, breast, cervical, 

testicular and prostate.  The details of this legislation can be found on the Louisiana 
legislative website. For additional information, contact your fire department or union 

representative.




